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Glen Echo, Maryland— in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), the
National Park Service (NPS), in coordination with Montgomery Coun Ly (County) Maryland, is
preparing an Environmental Assessment (EA) to evaluate a range of alternatives for a section of
the MacArthur Boulevard Shared-Use Path, which is proposed to run through a portion of Clara
Barton NHS and Glen Echo Park, which are both units of the George Washington Memorial
Parkway. The purpose of this propos ed oute is to improve the visitor safety and enjoyment of

the County trail that is currently located adjacent to Mac Arthur Boulevard.

The portion of the proposed route that would be located on NPS administered property, would
parallel MacArthur Boulevard from Oxford Road along the northeastern edge of the Clara Barton
National Historic Site parking lot. The route would then cross over an historic trolley trestle,
located above Minnehaha Creek. Montgomery County, with guidance from the NPS, would
restore the trestle for adaptive use as a shared-use path. The pmpespdf route would then pass
through the middle of a small parking lot at 7360 MacArthur Bivd. 1 Eot is on Army Corp of
Engineers-administered land but is used, via agreement, as a pari«mv 191 by Glen Echo Park.

At this time, the Superintendent is announcing a 30-day public scoping period to solicit public
comments on this proposal. During this scoping period, Ihe publfc is invited to identify any issues
or concerns they might have with the proposed project so that the ‘\ ational Park Service can
appropriately consider them in the preparation of the Envircnment ’xs sessment. You may
submit comments electronically (the NPS’s preferred method o"’ ving comments) at the
NPS’s Planning, Environment, and Public Comment (PEPC) websi m at:
hitp:/iparkplanning.nps.gov/GLEC. Written comments may be sent io:

Site Manager
Clara Barton NHS & Glen Echo Park
5801 Oxford Road
Glen Echo, MD 2”8§”
RE: MacArthur Boulevard Shared-Use Path

Please submit your scoping comments by Close of Business September 24, 2010. Once the EA is
developed, it will be made available for public review for a 30-day period. If you wish to be
added to the park's mailing list fo,r this or other announcements, please be sure to indicate that in
yom response.
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